
 

 WSP Tuba Players Shine at the Concert Hall... 

West St. Paul School 

Band News  

On Sunday, December 4th, 2016, four of us 
from West St Paul School played with Tuba 

Christmas at the Centennial Concert Hall. As 
patrons walked in to the afternoon concert 

they heard over 100 tubas playing      
Christmas carols and songs. We rehearsed 

before the doors were open, and then 
played during the hour before the concert. 
This event is sponsored by the Manitoba 

Band Association and the Winnipeg       
Symphony Orchestra. 

 
Mr. Earl Isaak  
Band Teacher 


